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Enclosed for your review and approval is the award recommendation for Alcohol Supply 
Services for The Ballpark at League City and the submitted Proposal for review. 
 
HISTORY 
 
On October 30, 2024, Request for Proposal 25-007 Alcohol Supply Services for The Ballpark 
at League City was released to the public.  The objective of the solicitation was to find qualified 
proposers to supply BPLC restaurants with the best quality alcohol at a price that is most 
advantageous to the City and best meet the overall needs of the City. The proposals were received 
and opened November 21, 2024 at 4:05 PM CST. 
 
AWARD RECOMMENDATION 
 
Only one (1) proposal was submitted for this RFP. There are not many vendors in the area who 
can provide the services requested in this proposal. This service is critical to the continued 
operation of BPLC restaurant bars which generate revenue for the City. The Purchasing 
Department recommends awarding the contract to Spec’s Wine, Spirits, & Finer Foods as the 
most qualified responsive proposer.  
 
 
 
 
Kimberly Corell 
Interim Purchasing Manager 

To: John Baumgartner, City Manager 
 

From: Kimberly Corell, Interim Purchasing Manager 
 
CC: 

 
Ryan Smith, Executive Director of Facilities/IT/BPLC 
Aron Genereau, General Manager of The Ballpark at League City 

Date: 11/26/2024 
 
Re: 

 
Request for Proposal (RFP) No. 25-007 Alcohol Supply Services for The 
Ballpark at League City Proposal Evaluation and Award 
Recommendation 


